
THE HEATH’S NEWSLETTER 
Jan.  -  Feb.  -  Mar. 

2008 
Dalton & Norma Heath, 1420 Strawberry Branch Rd., Kinston, NC 28501    (252)522-4812 Hm.    (704)674-8268 Cell 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 
 
Dan. 2:20-22   
 20 Daniel answered and said, Blessed be the name of God for ever and ever: for wisdom and might are his: 
 21 And he changeth the times and the seasons: he removeth kings, and setteth up kings: he giveth wisdom unto the 
wise, and knowledge to them that know understanding: 
 22 He revealeth the deep and secret things: he knoweth what is in the darkness, and the light dwelleth with him. 
 
Daniel must have lived in a day of “global warming,” “changing leadership,” and “a lack of common sense 
and spiritual discernment.”  He sure does have the insight in these verses, which we need in our nation and 
churches of today.  Even some of our Independent Baptist Churches are listening more to “political 
correctness” than they are to God’s Word.  This problem is “dulling” our sense of responsibility to a lost 
world, and the Great Commission. 
 

UPDATE 
1. Norma has done very well, since we last wrote.  However, there was a slight set back the middle of 

March.  She had to go in the hospital for a day and night of tests and observation.  After a stress 
test and nuclear imaging of the heart, it was determined that she has a slight “leakage” in one of her 
heart valves.  The Cardiologist did not think it was far enough along to do surgery.  We praise the 
Lord for that!!! 

2. On March 25th she had cataract surgery.  This was on the eye that has already gone through two 
previous surgeries for retinal tears.  She came through the surgery well and is seeing much better.  
Not sure if this better eyesight will make me look better or worse in her sight!! 

3. She is facing the possibility of another type of surgery in the near future.  She will be seeing her 
Doctor for a consultation this week. 

4. Most of our meetings have been scheduled in Eastern N.C., due to her need for me to help her with 
her medical situations.  Our bodies were designed in the beginning to last forever, but Adam’s fall 
changed the durability.  However, through the Second Adam (Christ), we will get a new body and a 
new name!! 

5. Continue to pray for the building in Guam (Lighthouse Baptist Church).  They are finishing out the 
interior, and all that remains is the landscaping and paving. 

6. IF THE LORD SHOULD IMPRESS YOU TO HELP with a financial gift to this work in Guam, please 
do so as soon as possible.  Bro. Hurst is due a furlough, but wants to get the work finished before 
he leaves. 

7. Pray for our meetings.  There will be meetings mostly in North Carolina. 
 
 
Yours in His Service, 
Dalton & Norma Heath 
Dnheath40@yahoo.com 
 
 


